
 

 

What’s Happening 

The children have been 

very busy with their 

reading program, 

which we work in three 

times a week. We also 

do a religion unit once 

a week, and a weekly 

reader magazine.   

 

Keep your eyes out for 

the religion paper and 

the weekly reader, 

which you should see 

once a week in their 

folder, the reading 

papers will be sent 

home once a month.   

 

We are looking 

forward to some 

special Christmas 

crafts and our Advent 

Program which will 

wrap up 2017.   

 

 

 

Dates to 

Remember 
Nov 3 School Party 

Nov 10 No School VPK Only 

Nov 14 Parent Meeting 6:30 p.m. 

 Nov 17 2:00 p.m. Dismissal (no aftercare) 

Nov 20-24Thanksgiving Holiday 

 Dec 3 First Sunday of Advent  

Please Note… 
The children’s Advent Program will be on 

December 15th. It will begin at 8:30 a.m. and 

the children will be released following the 

program to begin their Christmas Holiday. 

No wrap-around and no aftercare.  

. 
 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 

 


